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Please do not move HB 2659 forward. Improving our cities to be less car-centric, and 

more climate-friendly is hugely important for future generations. We need to start 

taking action now and the CFEC program is a huge step in the right direction. Do not 

repeal or delay the climate friendly and equitable communities rules! 


